
 

 

 

 Shoals Community Recreation Center 

PLANNING WORKSHOP 
Please join us for a planning workshop as we update the Shoals Community Recreation Center 

Master Plan. Exciting new facilities are proposed and your input is needed. The project team 

will be on hand to answer any questions about proposals and gather your feedback for the final 

plan. Format:  Drop-in, Workshop.             Photos by:  Cindy Foley and Jesse Day 

For more information, please contact the Piedmont Triad Regional Council at  

(336) 294-4950 or email Jesse Day, Senior Regional Planner, at jday@ptrc.org.  

 

September 17th, 2013 

7 - 8:30 p.m. 

Shoals Ruritan Club 

3025 Shoals Road 

Pinnacle, NC 


